PLANNING DEPARTMENT – Development Review Services


July 10, 2014

Martin J. Garcia, P.E.

Anchor Engineering, LLC

1035 South Bosque Loop

Bosque Farms, NM  87102

Re:
Garcias Kitchen Food Prep & Catering


Grading and Drainage Plan


Engineer’s Stamp Date: not stamped (J13/D096)



Dear Mr. Garcia: 

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 6-4-14, the above referenced plan cannot be approved for Building Permit until the comments below are addressed.  
1. All plans and calculations need to be stamped by an engineer.

2. Onsite flows from the existing restaurant and apartments must be accounted for.  The proposed curb south of these existing structures does not allow roof runoff from these structures to drain to Pond 2.  
3. Roof runoff from the apartments appear to drain offsite to east and then reenter the property and drain to south west, along with some amount of offsite flows.   LIDAR contours support this and so this onsite/offsite flows need to be accounted for.  In addition,  it appears that a wall is to be built along west property boundary.  How will flows from apartments reenter?  
4. Sections thru pond on East and West property boundaries need to be shown to indicate how flows will reenter, or how overflows will be contained on site. 
5. It appears that Pond #2 Volume should be the total volume of both ponds #2 and #3 from the previous submittal.  With a combined larger volume, the WSEL will be lower. 

6. While a check valve is indicated on the plans, it is not clear where the check valve will be located.  Indicate location of check valve. Also indicate what construction will be done thru Work Order and the CPN #.
7. Details 1/C-5 and 3/C-5 show retaining walls that need to be designed, detailed, and dimensioned. 

8. Pump cut sheets provided show general information but do not show where on the curve the pump will operate (which is typically shown on a system curve),  nor are there supporting calculations.  Please provide. 

Since the disturbed area on this site exceeds 1.0 acre, an Erosion and Sediment Control (ESC) Plan, prepared by a NM PE and approved by the City’s Stormwater Engineer, will be required for this site, prior to Hydrology approval of a Building Permit or Work Order.  
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.





Sincerely,





Rita Harmon, P.E.





Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.





Development Review Services

Orig:
Drainage file
c.pdf
Addressee via Email  
	Richard J. Berry, Mayor
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